
 

Canisius College PBJ Sandwich Service Project 
 

The Human Resources Office & President’s Office 

in partnership with the United Way  

 invite all faculty and staff to serve together on 

 

Thursday, December 1, 2022   

2:30 pm – 3:30 pm 

Faculty Lounge in Old Main 

 

Making peanut butter and jelly sandwiches  

for the Buffalo City Mission to distribute to families in need. 

 

Help the hungry make it to their next meal by lending your helping hands,  

and have some fun while doing it! One hour of your time can help so many.  

Click here to sign up for this service project & hear from the Buffalo City Mission. 

 

DID YOU KNOW?  

 In 2019, 5,244 individuals in Erie County experience homelessness 

 Of those 5,500 people who experience homelessness, 25% are children 

 15% of Erie County residents live below the poverty line 

 26% of Erie County residents live above the poverty line,  

but still cannot afford all their basic household expenses 

 Hunger remains a critical problem in Erie County,  

1 in 8 people do not have consistent access to enough food 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EABAA28A6FBC25-pbjsandwich

